Bepartment of Education
Region III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 322 s. 2023

To . Elementary School Principals/OICs of Norzagaray East District
All Others Concerned ‘

1. This is to inform that the district ranking for Teacher III position in the
District of Norzagaray East will be rescheduled on July 28, 2023.
2. Please refer to Division Memorandum No. 312, s. 2023 for reference.

3. All other provisions in the previously released memorandum shall remain
in effect.

4. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

NORMA P/ESTEBAN, EdD, CESO V Z/,
Schoofs Division Superintendent
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July 25, 2023
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